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4391 Moleton Drive 

Mount Airy, MD 21771 

 

Prohibition is ineffective public policy. Delta 8 THC is not an urgent public health 

problem requiring emergency action. This issue can be resolved with the legalization of 

cannabis. I urge the committee to please report unfavorable for this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Rusty Carr 

 


